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Year 3 / 4 Assembly 

 

This is the 

beginning of Lent.  

We have shared 

ideas relating to 

what we can do 

for each other 

 

 

We’ve enjoyed a great start to the year getting 

to know each other by sharing our stories 

  

 

Our word of the 

week has been    …   RESILIENCE 

Remember that life isn’t all about rainbows friends can sometimes be mean  

But keep it all in perspective and remember to bounce back 

ANTONIO 
CATHOLIC 

SCHOOL     
NEWSLETTER 
 



   
 

   
 

The link to our song is available on the Seesaw app.     

 
Email:  info@antonio.catholic.edu.au      Phone: 8325 4500 

Web:   www.antonio.catholic.edu.au 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Antonio 

It has been wonderful to welcome two new students and their 

families to Antonio this week.  On Monday we welcomed Zahli 

in Year 5 and her parents Georgina and David.  On Thursday 

we welcomed Chloe in Year 6 and her parents Abigail and Tim. 

Please introduce yourself to our new families when you see 

them. 

Relay for Life                                                                         

We wish all of the fit and ready to go 

Antonio Walkers every success as they 

complete their 24 hour walk this weekend.   Congratulations on 

all of your fun and fundraising so far and we look forward to 

hearing more about your achievements next week! 

 

 Pupil Free Days – Staff Professional Learning 

This coming Thursday 5th and Friday 6th 

March are both Pupil Free Days at Antonio and the other 

Catholic Primary Schools in our region as we gather at Antonio 

to complete our 3rd and 4th days of the Berry Street Education 

Model training.  This model will be utilised by staff across our 

school and OSHC to improve student learning and wellbeing 

across all age groups and incorporates the five domains of 

Body, Relationships, Stamina, Character and Engagement. 

  

School Board News 

Last week our School Board met for the first time for 2020.  We are blessed with 

having dedicated members who will provide thoughtful leadership for the benefit of 

our community.  Our Board members for 2020 will be continuing on from their fine 

work in 2019 and include: 
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President: Fr Roman Palma 

Chairperson: Jasmin Munro 

Chairperson of the Finance Committee: Andrew Barca 

Parish Representative: Liz Shelley 

Parent Representatives: Sharna Atkins, Chelsea Hendy, Samantha Roach,  

Parents, Friends and Community Rep: Monique Russell 

Staff Representative: Tanya DiLernia 

Executive Officer (Principal): Anthony Garton 

  

I would like to thank the members for their commitment and look forward to working 

with them to achieve great results for our children and the community. 

  

The School Board attended to the following business at the meeting on Thursday 

20th February: 

1. Selection of Office Bearers for 2020 

2. Review of the 2020 Annual Community Meeting 
3. Approve Financial Resourcing for CESA pedagogy study tour 
4. Reports from Principal, Staff, WHS Co-ordinator, Finance Committee (2020 

Budget) and Parents and Friends and Community 

  

After each meeting the board will provide a summary of their work for our community 

through the newsletter. 

  

Pedagogical Principles 

During 2019 and 2020, we have been deepening our understandings of the 

significant principles that drive and inspire learning and wellbeing at Antonio. 

  

A community of learners where everyone matters…and 

matters absolutely. 

Our principles are valued by staff, students and families and support 

our work to achieve thriving people, capable learners, leaders for 

the world God desires (LLL Framework). 

  

We value relationships 



   
 

   
 

At Antonio we value building and maintaining constructive relationships that support learning 

and wellbeing.  These relationships involve staff, students, parents and carers. 

  

We are active, skilled teachers and learners 

At Antonio we respect and empower the role of students, staff and parents to teach and 

learn as active participants in the learning process. 

  

We share high expectations 

We have high expectation of ourselves, each other and our students at Antonio.  

  

To achieve thriving people, capable learners, leaders for the world God desires we 

bring together our pedagogical principles, the LLL Framework and the voice of the students, 

teachers, community, curriculum and environment. 

 

  

These draft principles will be refined as we research and collaborate with students 

and the community in the first semester of 2020.   

  

Many blessings to you and your family for a wonderful fortnight ahead full of learning. 

  

Anthony Garton 

Principal 



   
 

   
 

 

COMMUNITY SUPPORT FROM OUR PARENTS 
 

Our school would like to acknowledge the following businesses who supported our school 

with donations: 

 

Morphett Vale 

Foodland 

 

Drakes Foodland, 

Woodcroft 
 

 

 

 

Adelaide Fresh Morphett 

Vale 
 

 
 

MORPHETT VALE MEAT STORE, Morphett Vale 

A big thank you to Chris and Amy Castle 
 

 

We sincerely thank these local businesses for their on-going support at our school 

community celebrations. 

 

We ask that you give careful consideration and support them in your weekly purchases. 

 

 

SCHOOL COMMUNITY NEWS 



   
 

   
 

 
Diary Dates for Term 1 
 
Week 6 
Thursday 5th and Friday 6th March – Pupil Free Days – staff engaging in regional professional 
learning days 
 
Week 7 
Monday 9th March – Public Holiday 
Thursday 12th March – Baseball Clinic 
Friday 13th March – Year One/Two AD Assembly, Year One/Two Learning Expo, PFC Meeting 
at 10.00am 
 
Week 8 
Wednesday 18th March – Principal Tour at 9.30am 
Friday 20th March – Year Three/Four Mass at 9.15am 
Saturday 21st March – Principal Tour at 10.00am 
 
Week 9 
Thursday 26th March – Baseball Clinic 
Friday 27th March – Year 5/6 Assembly 
 
Week 10 
Thursday 2nd April – Baseball Clinic 
Friday 3rd March – Year One/Two Mass 
 
Week 11 
Wednesday 8th April – Instrumental Student Concert 2.30pm 
Thursday 9th April – Holy Thursday, Last Day of Term 1 
Friday 10th April – Good Friday 
  

PLAYGROUP NEWS 

Mini Explorers Playgroup is held every Friday of term 10-12pm 
 

                                            
 
Contact Jasmin 0414 853 792 for more information 
 

ANTONIO CATHOLIC SCHOOL COLOUR FUN RUN 



   
 

   
 

      
 

 

OSHC / VACATION CARE NEWS 

Bookings for care: 

Don’t forget that Thursday, 5th and Friday 6th March are Pupil Free Days. 

OSHC will be available from 6.30am to 6.30pm for care on both days.  Please book care for 

your child/ren 

Ann-Marie Lynch is available in the OSHC /Art Room area every Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday at the follwing times: 

8.30 - 9.00 am and 2.00 - 3.00pm 

There is also a book on the front desk for you to write any bookings for care or support that 

you might be requiring.  Ann-Marie will attend to any queries and bookings during the day.  

You might  alsl like to take advantage of leaving a voice message on the phone or text a 

message.  Moble phone for OSHC:  0419 866 581 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



   
 

   
 

We sincerely thank Credit Union SA for the ongoing support to our school community.  If you need a 

bank loan or wish to open an account, please contact their office. 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

  
  
  
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

    


